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Early Release 

Students being released prior to 4:00 are missing valuable instruction. 

Please make every attempt to schedule appointments after the school day 

has ended to ensure students are not missing assignments or other im-

portant instructional information. Parents will not be  permitted to pick up 

students after 3:30 p.m. With the new House Bill 410, every minute a stu-

dent misses school will count against the student and the school as truan-

cy. It is imperative that all students are in the school setting as much as 

possible.   

Welcome back to another school year at Jefferson PK-8 School!! Teachers, staff 
and administration are excited to work with the students and families this school 
year. We have high expectations for all students and will be working closely to 
support students in every aspect of school. If you have any questions or concerns 
throughout the school year please feel free to call the school at any time.  

Ms. Boyer, Ms. Marshall, and Mr. Guthrie 
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D r e s s  C o d e  
T h e  W a r r e n  C i t y  S c h o o l s ’  d r e s s  
c o d e  c a n  b e  f o u n d  i n  t h e  G u i d e  
t o  P o s i t i v e  B e h a v i o r .  T h e r e  a r e  a  
f e w  a r e a s  I  w o u l d  l i k e  t o  
a d d r e s s . .  
- A l l  s h i r t s  m u s t  h a v e  s l e e v e s . .
- f l i p - f l o p s  a n d  a t h l e t i c  s a n d a l s /
s l i d e s  a r e  n o t  p e r m i t t e d .

Special points of interest: 

 Aug. 30 - Open House 5-8 p.m.

 September 3rd -  Labor Day—No School

 September 10th - Dental Sealant forms

Due for 2nd and 6th grade

 September 11 - Wavier Day—No School

 September 12th - All updated shot records
due for Preschool, Kindergarten, & 7th

Grade

 At any time you have any questions please
feel free to call the school at (330) 675-

6960 or e-mail:

 Ms. Boyer at  carrie.boyer@neomin.org,

 Ms. Marshal at-

sonya.marshall@neomin.org, or

 Mr. Guthrie at joshua.guthrie@neomin.org

Transportation Changes 

For the continued safety of your child, 
all transportation changes require a 
note from a parent or 

legal guardian.  

Phone calls will not be 

an accepted way of 

change. 

Fundraiser Kickoff 

Jefferson’s annual fundraiser begins 

September 19th and will run until Octo-

ber 3rd.  Items being sold are cookie 

dough, candles, and chocolates. They 

make great Christmas gifts. Delivery of 

the items will be the second week of 

November. The funds we raise will sup-

port students aca-

demics through field 

trips and other 

events during  the 

school year.  

Updated Information 

Please update all phone numbers, ad-

dresses and contact information with 

the secretaries. You may call or send in 

a note with the updated information as 

soon as you  can. 

Visitor Policy 

All visitors to the building must sign in at 

the main office. If you would like to visit 

the classroom we require a 24-hour no-

tice. Please call the teacher to make ar-

rangements  for a visit. 

Immunizations 

All students in Preschool, Kinder-

garten, and 7th grade need to 

have updated shot records 

brought to the school as soon as 

possible. Any student missing shots 

will be excluded from 

school beginning 

Wednesday, Septem-

ber 12th.  
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